
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

Date: 14th June 2024 

 

Dear Students, Faculty Members, and Non-Teaching Staff, 

This is to inform you that Uttar Banga Maheshwari College will remain 

closed on Monday, 17th June 2024, in observance of Eid-Uz-Zoha (Bakrid). 

Eid-Uz-Zoha (Bakrid) is a significant religious festival celebrated by our 

Muslim community members, and we extend our warm wishes to all who are 

celebrating. 

Regular administrative activities will resume on Tuesday, 18th June 2024.  

Kindly make the necessary arrangements and adjust your schedules 

accordingly. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 

 

Shivam Sintury 

Teacher in Charge 

Uttar Banga Maheshwari College. 

 

 


